
The aim of the meeting was to discuss the proposed adaptation path
for a new employee at the Jagiellonian University (suggestions
developed at the workshop meeting and during consultations) and to
present proposals for updating the HRS4R Action Plan (activities
planned in the medium- and long-term perspective).
The participants of the meeting thoroughly analysed and verified the
checklist of the adaptation process.
The checklist contains recommendations that JU employees will be
able to use during the adaptation process.
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